
                          
                                               

                                            PCC/Automotive Industry & Car Show  
                    San Clemente High School, 700 Avenida Pico, San Clemente, CA 

Date: Saturday, April 20, 2024                                  Time:  11:30am – 2:30 pm 

PCC has been invited to attend this popular San Clemente event. We are reviewing scholarship 
applications from this automotive program. PCC members will meet at the Carl’s Jr. in San Juan 
Capistrano at 31852 Del Obispo St. at 10:30 AM on Saturday April 20th. We will caravan down 
to San Clemente High School promptly at 10:45 so we will arrive together and park together, as 
they can accommodate up to 50 Corvettes! Drive I-5 South to the Avenida Pico offramp. Turn 
left at the light and we will get immediately into the right lane to turn right past the High School 
at Avenida Presidio. Pull single file to the right on Avenida Presidio and we will form a line to 
enter the high school property further down Avenida Presidio. You will see volunteers directing 
you to enter the front school parking lot that is along Pico for the event. Volunteers will guide 
PCC members to assigned parking areas. They will have a lunch truck on site and fast food is 
within walking distance. You are welcome to bring your own food and drink.  Please bring chairs 
and pop-ups too! 
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